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To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

 I have been a client of Vaughan Pederson’s CleaneAir Service and would like to 

tell you about my experience. 

 After purchasing an older house and installing central air conditioning I began 

have severe allergy, asthma and sinus problems. I saw several doctors who had me on 

inhalers, antihistamines, decongestants and cough medicines on a consistent basis and 

was still having recurrent sinus infections. I would finish one round of antibiotics, cough 

for month, be well for about a week and then get sick again. 

 Mr. Pederson came in and performed a CleaneAir Service in my house in 

February of 2006. Since that time I have not been sick once and am off all of the 

respiratory medication. The process took less than a day. I left for work, Mr. Pederson set 

up his machines and by the time I got home he was finished. There was no trace that he 

had even been in my house except for a slight, clean smelling scent. I have been healthy 

since his service. 

 

 I recommend CleaneAir fully and without hesitation. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Lisa Vosdoganes 

  


